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435 Suth Avenue
Pittsburgh, Penrsyh ania
15219 July 5, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Boyce H. Grier, Director

Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-334
License No. DPR-66
Response to IE Bulletin 79-11

Dear Mr. Grier:
.

We have reviewed IE Bulletin 79-11 which reports a potential
failure of overcurrent trip devices in circuit breakers in engi-
neered safety systems.

Our investigation has determined that Westinghouse type DB-50
and DB-75 breakers with overcurrent trip devices are not used in
sa fety related Class lE service at the Beaver Valley Power Station.

No corrective action is required at this time.

If you have any questions regarding this response, please
contact my office.

Very truly yours,

f l| ([c. . ~

C. N. Dunn
Vice President, Operations

cc: United States Nuclear Regulatory Cca. mission
Office of Inspection and En forcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, D. C. 20555 g4rg'jStj,
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